
 

 

 

Support your Mother Church through  

the 2021 Cathedral Conservation Collection (CCC) 

Thank you for your generosity in 2020 to the Cathedral Conservation Collection.  

Your gifts of $73,105 made it possible to replace the boiler and do extensive 

stonework repair around the outside of the church.  The immediate and projected 

work will be the repainting of all the building trim as well as the extensive work 

on the stairs and sidewalks. 

Please consider supporting your Cathedral again this year through a second 

collection next weekend. (February 6-7th) Look for a letter from our Pastor in your 

mail this week and return the yellow envelope enclosed to our parish or pick one 

up in the church vestibule.  Please make checks payable to your parish. 

“It’s the mother church of the diocese. . . it belongs to you!” 

 

 

Saint Francis de Sales  

CATHEDRAL CONSERVATION COLLECTION 
An annual Collection for the Capital needs of our Mother Church. 

 

 

 


